
 

 
 

 Welcome, Class of 2024 Students & Parents! 

Freshman Class Moderators: 

Mrs. Allison Hall: ahall@johncarroll.org (Room 305) 

Dr. Anthony Davidson: adavidson@johncarroll.org (Room 204) 

What are some things you can look forward to this year? 

Freshman Class Family Dinner & Auction 
Freshmen, Families, Food, Fellowship, & Fundraising 

Date: Tuesday, April 27, 2021 

Time & Location: 6:00 – 8:00 p.m. in the Upper Gym 

Cost: $20 for adults, $10 for students 

 

Encourage your entire family, including grandparents and aunts and uncles to purchase 

tickets for this event! 

** This is the major fundraiser for the freshman year.  Money raised will move with the class 

to go toward class activities such as the 2024 senior prom.  Normally, this event is held in 

October, but it has been postponed until the spring due to COVID-19 circumstances. 

 

We will be in need of some parents to help us to organize and to serve as chairs for the 

auction portion of the event.  Additionally, we need parents to sign up for the decorating 

committee.  Please email one of the freshman class moderators if you are interested in 

joining our planning committee. 

 

Parent Planning Committee Meeting Dates: 

Thursday, March 18, 2021 – 6:00 p.m., Room 305 

Wednesday, April 21, 2021 – 6:00 p.m., Room 305 
 

Class Elections 

In September, the freshmen will elect their officers (President, Vice President, and 

Historian).  An email will be sent to all freshmen right after Labor Day with information about 

running for office.  A student who runs for office will have to record and submit a speech and 

complete an application.  This is a great leadership opportunity.  Elections themselves will 

take place online on Thursday, September 24. 
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Class Breakfasts 

Right now, our class breakfasts are on hold.  As soon as we are able to, we will host some 

class breakfasts.  Typically, students meet in the Brown Room or Upper Gym and share 

treats before school begins for the day.  Students bring in assigned items based on their last 

names: 

Last Names A-R: Please bring donuts, bagels, brownies, cookies, pastries, Pop Tarts, or 

granola bars. 

Last Names S-Z: Please bring drinks (juice, lemonade, chocolate milk, cider, or tea). 

 

Underclass Trivia Challenge 

Freshmen and sophomore teams will be able to sign up and compete in a few rounds of 

trivia on Tuesday, March 16 after school in the Brown Room.  Prizes will be awarded, and 

food will be served.  There may possibly be some faculty and staff members to compete 

against. 

 

End of Year Trip 

Members of the freshman class will be invited to attend the annual trip to Hersheypark in 

June.  Information will be distributed in the spring.  We will leave JC in the morning in time to 

arrive at the park for opening and then leave the park at around 5:00 pm. 

 

Social Media 

The class of 2024 currently has a Facebook page, and we will be expanding the social 

media presence soon.  Like and follow the Facebook page at 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/johncarrollclassof2024.  
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